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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

FISCAL YEAR 2022 – 2023 BUDGET 

The City of Coleman will conduct a Public Hearing on the proposed budget for Fiscal Year 2022-2023 

during the City Council meeting on September 1st, 2022, at 5:15 p.m., at the City Council Chambers 

located at 200 W. Liveoak, in Coleman, Texas, 76834.  Coleman citizens interested in making any 

comments or recommendations regarding the proposed budget are encouraged to attend and shall be given 

an opportunity to make comments.  This notice is published in accordance with the provisions of Section 

102.006(c) of the Texas Local Government Code. 

This budget will raise more revenue from property taxes than 

last year's budget by an amount of $67,423, which is a 11.17 

percent increase from last year's budget. The property tax 

revenue to be raised from new property added to the tax roll 

this year is $7,352. 

 

James R. King 

Assistant City Manager/City Secretary 

City of Coleman, Texas 


